Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update

WS

Dear Parents / Carers,
Friday 8" March
Another good week in Falcons — the weeks are flying by!

In English this week, we continued with the story of ‘Taking Flight’ and changed the settings of where the characters,
Grandpa and Tony flew to. The children came up with excellent ideas.

In Science this week, the children learnt about teeth. We understood the names of the different types of teeth and
their functions. The children used mirrors to look at their own teeth.

On Thursday it was World Book Day. It was amazing to see the children all dressed up and they definitely had a
giggle at the Falcons team dressed up as the seven dwarves. We had a fun filled day with lots of activities to do with
books and reading.

The girls had a fun day today taking part in a football session to celebrate ‘Girls Football Day’ with Miss Looseley.
They were very active and enthusiastic in the session.

Well done to our Year 3’s — George, Elena and Jacob W for performing brilliantly in their class assembly.
Just a reminder that we finish for Easter on Thursday 28" March.
Congratulations on these children for receiving a golden leaf:

Ella — For showing kindness and empathy towards her peers.
Joseph — For being a brilliant role model and helping adults when asked.

Thank you for your continued support. We hope you have a lovely weekend.
Best wishes,

The Falcons Team



